
 

 
 

Table 5: The Results Chain 

Inputs Activity (Immediate) Outputs (Short Term) Outcomes (Medium Term) Impact (Long Term) 

 
Financial, human, 
and material. 

1. Organize adaptation 
training for young 
people. 

2. Provide early 
warning materials. 

1. XXX young people trained 
on climate adaptation. 

2. XXX community 
volunteers received 
megaphones. 

1. Farmers have improved 
knowledge on climate 
resilient agriculture 
techniques – Lower-level 
outcome 

2. Farmers practice climate 
smart agriculture on their 
farms – High level outcome 
[behavior change] 

  

1. Increased food security 
reduced loss and damage.  

2. Farmers have improved 
yields resulting in higher 
income from crop sales. 

 

Sample Indicators 

1. Number of young people 
trained on climate 
adaptation. 

2. Number of megaphones 
distributed to community 
volunteers. 

1. Number or % of farmers 
who have improved 
knowledge on climate 
resilient agriculture 
techniques.  

2. Number or % of farmers 
who have practiced climate 
smart agriculture on their 
farms.  

1. Number or % of 
population that is food 
secure. 

2. % of population that 
reported reduced loss and 
damage after disaster 
struck.  

3. % of farmers who have 
improved yields resulting 
in higher income from 
crop sales.  

 


